TRANSLATION

ur

Superintendencia

de Bancos de Panama

March 2, 2018
Circular N° SBP-DR-0026-2018

General Manager

Subject: 2017 Performance and Long-term
Perspectives for the Banking System

Dear General Manager:

We are pleased to invite you join us at a breakfast meeting to present the International Banking Center
report “2017 Performance and Long-term Perspectives for the Banking System.”

The event will be held at 7:30 a.m. on Tuesday, March 20, 2018 in the Salon Barcelona 1 & 2 of the Riu
Plaza Panama Hotel. We would be honored if you could join us.

Sincerely yours,

Ricardo G. Fernandez D.
Superintendent
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